
CIRCULAR
Grades: PG-PN

DPSG67/CIR/0043/2024-25 Date: 20th November 2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

We are thrilled to announce that our first Annual Day at DPS 67A will be held on Saturday,
30th November 2024. Our students have been diligently practicing, and their enthusiasm
and commitment to putting on an exceptional performance are truly inspiring.

We are also pleased to share that this event will see 100% participation from Play Group
onwards. To ensure a polished and professional experience, we have arranged for
costumes, makeup, and props for each participant. We kindly request a contribution of INR
1000 per student to cover these expenses.

Payment Details:

1. You may make the payment using the digital payment option provided below.
2. After completing the payment, please send a screenshot to your child’s class teacher

as confirmation.

This contribution will cover all costs associated with costumes, makeup, and props. We
kindly ask that the payment be completed by Saturday, 23rd November 2024.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in making this event an
unforgettable experience for our students.

Warm Regards,
Sangeeta Dhamija
Principal


